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() The newsletter ', has
changed format somewhat

" the letterhead that was drawn up for
the convention next Maye.

ANNUAL DINNER MEETING

Qur annual dinner meeting will be
held on December 10. Once again, the
highlight of the evening will be the
draw for glass turkeys, ducks, and
hudgies. Tickets will be available
- the October meeting, so make sure
that you come out and get yours!

LETTERHEAD-

We have discovered. (after only three
years) that it would be much cheaper
for us to buy letterhead and use it
for the newsletters than to run
coples every time, Therefore, we are
having a contest to get designs for
letterhead,
whose design dinspires the final
design) will receive a copy of Barry

of library work in England,
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this month, so that we could display.

The winner (or person

Bowes' Between the Stacks, a novel.
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NEXT MEETING

The next meeting of Niagara
Regional Branch will take place on
October 28, 1980, at the §St,
Catharines Collegiate on Catherine
Street, St. Catherines, at 7:30.
The exact room can't be confirmed
until the 28th, so follow the
signs, OQur speaker will be Janet
Fear, one of our current newsletter
editors for the Provincial, and a
former convention co-ordinator. Her
topic will be: “How To Hold a Con~-
vention and Survive" See you there:

PUBLICITY CO-ORDINATOR

I regret to inform you that our
Publicity Co - Ordinator, Jenny
Zaniol, has submitted her resigna-~
tion, due to heavy schoocl pressure,
Sorry to lose you, and thanks for
all your help,

CONVENTION

The convention planning is startine
to pick up tempo now, If you'd 1:

.to get in on the action, please .

us know,

-

It is with deep sorrow that I have to
inform you of the sudden death of our
Provincial Treasurer, Eva Schanurr, on
September 6,1980. Eva .was a dedicated
lady, and her loss will be felt by
all of us,
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